
 
Leave of absence forms must be completed before children are taken out of school.   
All leave of absence requests during term time will be unauthorised.  We understand that there 
may be exceptional circumstances that require a child to be absent, but it is crucial to emphasise 
the importance of regular attendance for the educational progress of our pupils.   If the leave of 
absence request is for an exceptional circumstance, you would need to provide appropriate 
documentation or evidence to support this.  Whilst we cannot guarantee that these requests will be 
authorised, each case will be carefully considered on an individual basis. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 Sats are taking place next week (Monday to Thursday).  During the week of SATs, Year 6 
children can come to breakfast club for free – full details were on the letter sent out last week.  
You will still have to pay for siblings if they attend breakfast club during SATs week. 
 
 

 Please stay on the allocated pathways when walking your children on the school site. If 
you need to cross over, there is a zebra crossing clearly marked out on the car park.  
Please be aware of staff driving on or off the school site. Also be aware of any delivery 
vans. 

 We do not allow parents to drive on to the school site at any time.  If you are 
dropping off for breakfast club or collecting from an after school club, we ask 
that you park outside of school and walk along the allocated pathways.  This is for 
the health and safety of our children which is of paramount importance. 

 
Thank you for your continued co-operation. 



  

 

   



  

 
Yo! Wolves school holiday programme for May half-term 
  

The Yo! Wolves May half-term programme is open for booking from 13 May. They offer hundreds 
of activities, events and food for the city’s children and young people and their families during the 
May half term school holiday. 
 
Running from Monday 27 May to Friday 31 May, all activities will be funded by the City of 
Wolverhampton Council and will include a meal. 
  
The holiday activities are free for all children and young people of school age living in 
Wolverhampton and consist of arts, crafts, fun days out, dance and drama workshops, photography 
and much more. Booking places is easy at www.yowolves.co.uk 
 
 

… 
 
On Sunday 12th May 2024, Eshani from Year 4 Robins, is planning to walk 
a 5K route to raise money for Beacon Centre for the Blind. The event 
will take place at East Park, Wolverhampton. For more information about 
this Family Fun Colour Run, please visit https://beaconvision.org/colour-

run/ and consider getting involved. 
Eshani has prepared for this event by completing many walks including the most recent walk 
in Yorkshire this Bank Holiday by completing Janet's Foss, Gordale Scar, and Malham Cove 
trails. 

 

 

 

 

                



  

This week our enrichment clubs started for every year group.  We have had an incredible number 
of children attending these clubs.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
Next week is Mental Health Awareness Week in school. As a 
part of this, each class will have a 'Wellbeing Workshop' with 
Mrs Whittall during the week. We will also celebrate on Friday 
with a non-uniform day - children are invited to wear 
something green or wear bright colours. 
 
 


